
A workshop on Strategic Planning Review was held 
successfully at the Kudat Marina Resort from 15th - 
17th February 2013. It involved all of the School's 
Executives i. e. Deputy Deans, Head of Programs, 
Professors and Officers, and headed by Assoc. Prof. Ir. 
Dr. Rosalam Sarbatly, the Dean of School of 
Engineering & Information Technology. 

The objective of the workshop is to review the 
current status and progress of the core elements in 
SKTM's book on Strategic Planning Beyond 2020 - 
Reinforcing the Foundation of School of Engineering 
& Information Technology (ISBN978-983-2641-76-6), 
as well as the steps and action for improvement, 
which can be divided into five main parts, which are: 
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Human Resource 

Research and Development 

Academic: Undergraduate & 
Postgraduate 

Strengthening OBE & CQI 
Implementations 

Social Obligations, Student Affairs 
and External Relation 

The workshop was concluded with resolutions on 
progress status and improvements in lieu with the 
Eco-campus policy of the University, as presented by 
Dr. Nurmin Bolong, Deputy Dean Academic SKTM 
cum the workshop chairperson. The participants had 
unanimously decided to have similar workshop 
every year to check the progress and opportunity for 
improvements in relation to the contents of the book 
for the betterment of the School in particular, and for 
the University in general. 

The participants were also involved in teambuilding 

activities in the afternoon, which included beach 

volleyball, group zumba and swimming. According 
to the feedback received by Hasmi Hashim, Senior 
Assistant Registrar SKTM cum the workshop 
co-ordinator, it certainly had completed the day for 
the participants. The workshop ended on a high note 
with a concrete resolution. A compilation of the 
workshop resolutions will be published soon. 
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